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July 9, 1970

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It was a great pleasure meeting you at the legislative hearing
Tuesday of this week. Before I moved to Corpus Christi, I had heard
of and had admired your efforts in behalf of our fellow Americans and
I have since heard nothing but compliments for you and your work from
Jimmy DeAnda, Bill Edwards and Carlos Truan.

I agreed wholeheartedly with your comments addressed to the com-
mittee and particularly your views on garnishment and common law mar-
riages. I was shocked when I heard Justice of the Peace Flores'
statements. I support your efforts to have the California judge re-
moved from office. I have read the transcript containing his comments
and have nothing but contempt for such a man.

If there is ever any way that you feel that I can be of benefit
to you or your cause, please do not hesitate to call on me.

Very truly yours,

f UL- U.IC"t>Stonewall Van Wie, III
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